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	Comments


At its June 15, 2011 meeting, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 365.  After discussion, WMS unanimously voted to recommend that PRS continue to table NPRR365 to permit additional review by the QSE Managers Working Group (QMWG).  WMS requested that QMWG provide a recommendation or options for WMS consideration and justification for any proposed timeline(s) for Generation Resource Planned Outages, and to include explanation of why the timeline proposed by ERCOT is not correct, and to coordinate with the Operations Working Group (OWG) in developing a solution.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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